
 

 

Meeting notes from June 4th, 2023 

Attendees: 

Mark  Kurt  Wade  Rick  Paul W 

David O  Chris  Joe  John C  Paul  Butch 

Kenny  Casey  Greg  Bruce  Wes  Court  Ron 

 

Not much in the way of club business as we enjoy some quiet time after our show but wont 
be too long before we ramp it up again.  Tonights theme was DDay as we honor the 80th 
Anniversary of this pivotal event in history.   Next months theme will be “Whiskey Tango 
Foxtrot” as we look at the weird, wonderful, and whacky contrivances  that man has come 
up with.  July 2nd, at the Hardesty Regional Library, save the date! 

 

Show and tell!  Another great turnout so lets get started. 

 

Wes had a couple of models for us to enjoy, The USS Texas in resin, The USS Tuscaloosa, a 
1/700 Trumpeter Kit and they Japanese ship “Junyo” ( I am sure I spelled that wrong) which 
was a converted passenger liner into an aircraft carrier. 

John C had a very nicely done Revell 1/32 P-1B bearing invasion stripes for tonights theme 
and the  build was painted using automotive paints, nicely done! 



Greg had a couple of builds for tonights theme.  A beautiful 1/72 P-47D, an ACE kit which is 
a reboxed Hasegawa kit.  Keeping the P-47 company was a fantastic Academy 1/72 
Tempest, both kits being done up in DDay stripes for our theme. 

Kurt decided to step way out of his comfort zone and built a model of the Voyager space 
probe complete with an illuminated base.  The kit used was a Hasegawa 1/48 scale and 
“VGer” would have been proud! 

PaulW brought in a Tamiya 1/48 HE219 as a prelude to the same plane he plans on building 
in 1/32 scale and did an amazing job.  Cant wait to see what he does with the larger kit. 

Butch brought in two builds for the theme, the first a Hasegawa P-51D in NMF with invasion 
stripes and a 1/72 Academy Typhoon also wearing the black and white bands. 

Mark brought in some memories with a Pegasus Sherman which was part of a 2 for 1 kit 
that he built with his son and a ½ track. 

Wade rounded out the evening showing us some of his 3D printing work  with a couple of 
printed starships, a ships funnel in 1/200 scale as well as a ship catapult and figures.    

It was a great night to see what everyone is working on or from the finished shelf. 

 

 Tonites raffle went in a different direction with the winner receiving a gift certificate to 
Sprue Brothers for the total raffle contribution so Congrats to Court for a nice $160 to 
spend!! 

Paul W won our model of the month with a beautiful Messerschmitt HE219 and Butch won 
our monthly theme with his 1/48 P-51D. 

Congrats to everyone and see you next month! 

Butch 

 





 







 





 

 





 



 



                                          

                                                 


